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She Can Kill Apr 13 2021 Reformed assassin Cristan Rojas just wants to raise
his daughter in peace. But after twelve years on the run, he learns that
even the quiet little town of Westbury, Pennsylvania, has many hidden
dangers. Although he can't shake the feeling he's under surveillance,
Cristan's attraction to Sarah Mitchell continues to grow, as do his concerns
that his secret past could jeopardize anyone who gets too close to him.
Sarah is ready to start her life over with her children, a new job, and a
budding romance. Her newfound happiness is threatened when her ex-husband
becomes increasingly violent--and she soon learns her ex isn't the only
person stalking her. Cristan fears someone from his past has arrived in
town, someone far worse than a jealous ex. Someone who may be responsible
for a brutal--and unsolved--murder a dozen years ago. To protect Sarah and
his daughter, he must shine a light into the darkest recesses of his
nightmarish past.
Riders Nov 01 2022 Fleeing a disastrous romance, Helen Macaulay escapes
Florida for a job in England and becomes caught up in the glamorous world of
international show jumping and its hard-riding, high-living participants
I Can't Make This Up Jul 05 2020 "Kevin Hart, like Ernest Hemingway, JK
Rowling, and Chocolate Droppa before him, was able to defy the odds and turn
[his disadvantaged childhood] around. In his literary debut, he takes the
reader on a journey through what his life was, what it is today, and how
he's overcome each challenge to become the man he is today"--Amazon.com.
A Silenced Voice Jun 23 2019 A moving memoir of an inexplicable crime, a
family's loss, and a legacy preserved. Kim Wall was a thirty-year-old
Swedish freelance journalist with a rising career. Then, in the summer of
2017, she followed a story that led to an eccentric inventor in Copenhagen.
Instead of writing the next day's headline, she'd become one. As the bizarre
events of Kim's murder unfolded, the world watched in shocked disbelief. For
Kim's distraught parents, Ingrid and Joachim, it was a devastating personal
struggle. In the ensuing months, day by grueling day, they had to come to
terms with their loss, process the global media attention, and endure the
investigation and trial. In the end, they'd make certain that Kim would be
seen not only as a victim but as a bright, funny, complicated, ethical, and

selfless young woman--a loved and loving daughter, sister, fiancée,
colleague, and friend. Kim Wall's life and promise may have been cut short,
but everything she stood for lives on in this emotional memoir of braving
the worst of days, moving forward, and never forgetting.
Murder at St Anne's Oct 27 2019 Winter, snow, murder--and a centuries-dead
suspect. In the chilly depths of a Yorkshire winter, a well-liked rector is
found bludgeoned to death in her own church. With no sign of a murder
weapon, local superstition quickly pins the blame on the ghost of a medieval
monk believed to haunt the building... Well accustomed to unusual murder
investigations, DCI Jim Oldroyd takes on the case, along with his assistant,
Sergeant Andy Carter, but they are hampered at every turn by the deepening
snow and the threat of the supernatural. Even as possible motives and
opportunities begin to reveal themselves, Oldroyd struggles to find a better
suspect than the hooded phantom. Has Oldroyd really found himself in the
midst of a Gothic ghost story or is there a very real killer at large?
Spectre or otherwise, it soon becomes apparent that the murderer is not yet
finished. And, for Oldroyd, it's about to become personal...
Lessons in Chemistry May 15 2021 THE #1 SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER and NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER SHORTLISTED FOR THE WATERSTONES DEBUT FICTION PRIZE
OBSERVER'S 'TEN DEBUT NOVELISTS OF 2022' A STEVE WRIGHT BBC RADIO 2 BOOK
CLUB CHOICE 'Sparky, rip-roaring, funny, with big-hearted fully formed,
loveable characters' SUNDAY TIMES 'The most charming, life-enhancing novel
I've read in ages. Strongly recommend' INDIA KNIGHT 'Laugh-out-loud funny
and brimming with life, generosity and courage' RACHEL JOYCE 'A novel that
sparks joy with every page' ELIZABETH DAY ____________ Your ability to
change everything - including yourself - starts here Chemist Elizabeth Zott
is not your average woman. In fact, Elizabeth Zott would be the first to
point out that there is no such thing. But it's the early 1960s and her allmale team at Hastings Research Institute take a very unscientific view of
equality. Except for one: Calvin Evans, the lonely, brilliant, Nobel-prize
nominated grudge-holder who falls in love with - of all things - her mind.
True chemistry results. Like science, life is unpredictable. Which is why a
few years later, Elizabeth Zott finds herself not only a single mother, but
the reluctant star of America's most beloved cooking show, Supper at Six.
Elizabeth's unusual approach to cooking ('combine one tablespoon acetic acid
with a pinch of sodium chloride') proves revolutionary. But as her following
grows, not everyone is happy. Because as it turns out, Elizabeth Zott isn't
just teaching women to cook. She's daring them to change the status quo.
__________ SOON TO BE A MAJOR APPLE TV SERIAL, STARRING BRIE LARSON 'I loved
Lessons in Chemistry and am devastated to have finished it!' NIGELLA LAWSON
'Elizabeth Zott is an iconic heroine - a feminist who refuses to be quashed,
a mother who believes that her child is a person to behold, rather than to
mould, and who will leave you, and the lens through which you see the world,
quite changed' PANDORA SYKES 'It's the world versus Elizabeth Zott, and I
had no trouble choosing a side. A page-turning and highly satisfying tale:
zippy, zesty, and Zotty' MAGGIE SHIPSTEAD, author of GREAT CIRCLE
It Ends with Us Jun 15 2021 In this “brave and heartbreaking novel that
digs its claws into you and doesn’t let go, long after you’ve finished it”
(Anna Todd, New York Times bestselling author) from the #1 New York Times
bestselling author of All Your Perfects, a workaholic with a too-good-to-be-

true romance can’t stop thinking about her first love. Lily hasn’t always
had it easy, but that’s never stopped her from working hard for the life she
wants. She’s come a long way from the small town where she grew up—she
graduated from college, moved to Boston, and started her own business. And
when she feels a spark with a gorgeous neurosurgeon named Ryle Kincaid,
everything in Lily’s life seems too good to be true. Ryle is assertive,
stubborn, maybe even a little arrogant. He’s also sensitive, brilliant, and
has a total soft spot for Lily. And the way he looks in scrubs certainly
doesn’t hurt. Lily can’t get him out of her head. But Ryle’s complete
aversion to relationships is disturbing. Even as Lily finds herself becoming
the exception to his “no dating” rule, she can’t help but wonder what made
him that way in the first place. As questions about her new relationship
overwhelm her, so do thoughts of Atlas Corrigan—her first love and a link to
the past she left behind. He was her kindred spirit, her protector. When
Atlas suddenly reappears, everything Lily has built with Ryle is threatened.
An honest, evocative, and tender novel, It Ends with Us is “a glorious and
touching read, a forever keeper. The kind of book that gets handed down”
(USA TODAY).
Nineteen Eighty-Four Sep 30 2022 "Nineteen Eighty-Four: A Novel", often
published as "1984", is a dystopian social science fiction novel by English
novelist George Orwell. It was published on 8 June 1949 by Secker & Warburg
as Orwell's ninth and final book completed in his lifetime. Thematically,
"Nineteen Eighty-Four" centres on the consequences of totalitarianism, mass
surveillance, and repressive regimentation of persons and behaviours within
society. Orwell, himself a democratic socialist, modelled the authoritarian
government in the novel after Stalinist Russia. More broadly, the novel
examines the role of truth and facts within politics and the ways in which
they are manipulated. The story takes place in an imagined future, the year
1984, when much of the world has fallen victim to perpetual war, omnipresent
government surveillance, historical negationism, and propaganda. Great
Britain, known as Airstrip One, has become a province of a totalitarian
superstate named Oceania that is ruled by the Party who employ the Thought
Police to persecute individuality and independent thinking. Big Brother, the
leader of the Party, enjoys an intense cult of personality despite the fact
that he may not even exist. The protagonist, Winston Smith, is a diligent
and skillful rank-and-file worker and Outer Party member who secretly hates
the Party and dreams of rebellion. He enters into a forbidden relationship
with a colleague, Julia, and starts to remember what life was like before
the Party came to power.
The Amazing Adventures of Kavalier and Clay Oct 20 2021 Winner of the 2001
Pulitzer Prize for Fiction, THE AMAZING ADVENTURES OF KAVALIER & CLAY is a
heart-wrenching story of escape, love and comic-book heroes set in Prague,
New York and the Arctic.
After I Do Sep 18 2021 From the New York Times bestselling author of The
Seven Husbands of Evelyn Hugo “A seductive twist on the timeless tale of a
couple trying to rediscover love in a marriage brought low by the challenges
of domestic togetherness…touching, perceptive, and achingly honest.”
—Beatriz Williams, New York Times bestselling author When Lauren and Ryan’s
marriage reaches the breaking point, they come up with an unconventional
plan. They decide to take a year off in the hopes of finding a way to fall

in love again. One year apart, and only one rule: they cannot contact each
other. Aside from that, anything goes. Lauren embarks on a journey of selfdiscovery, quickly finding that her friends and family have their own ideas
about the meaning of marriage. These influences, as well as her own healing
process and the challenges of living apart from Ryan, begin to change
Lauren’s ideas about monogamy and marriage. She starts to question: When you
can have romance without loyalty and commitment without marriage, when love
and lust are no longer tied together, what do you value? What are you
willing to fight for? This is a love story about what happens when the love
fades. It’s about staying in love, seizing love, forsaking love, and
committing to love with everything you’ve got. And above all, After I Do is
the story of a couple caught up in an old game—and searching for a new road
to happily ever after.
Half Empty Dec 10 2020 New York Times bestselling author Catherine Bybee
continues her sassy series with another of the First Wives finding that love
and secrets are a dangerous combination. Trina Petrov's marriage-by-contract
was only meant to be temporary. But when tragedy strikes, Trina is left one
of the wealthiest women in the world. To recover from the shock, she takes
some time off in Italy, swearing not to fall for any men while there. But
that doesn't mean she can't fall for anyone on the trip home... Countrymusic superstar Wade Thomas is lying low in a hotel bar when he gets the
cold shoulder from the woman next to him. He's used to fans fawning at his
boots, and Trina is a refreshing change--so is the fact that she has no idea
who he is. As things begin to heat up, Trina discovers that the
circumstances of her late husband's death are not what they seemed. Now
she's in trouble, and Wade isn't about to let her out of his sight. Getting
close to love and danger could get them killed...or it could sweep them both
off their feet.
Fing May 03 2020 The jaw-achingly funny children’s book from No. 1
bestselling author David Walliams – a deliciously daft Tall Story of a child
who had everything, but still wanted more. Illustrated by artistic genius,
Tony Ross.
The City of Tears Jun 03 2020 Sunday Times ‘Best Paperbacks of 2022’
‘Feisty female characters, a plot of heart-stopping jeopardy and evocative
settings’ Daily Mail ‘Mosse is a master storyteller’ Madeline Miller, author
of Circe ‘Magnificent, epic’ Marian Keyes Sweeping from Paris and Chartres
to the City of Tears itself – the great refugee city of Amsterdam – this is
a story of one family’s fight to stay together and survive against the
devastating tides of history . . . May 1572: for ten violent years the Wars
of Religion have raged across France. Neighbours have become enemies,
countless lives have been lost, and the country has been torn apart over
matters of religion, citizenship and sovereignty. But now a precarious peace
is in the balance and a royal wedding has been negotiated. It is a marriage
that could see France reunited at last. An invitation has arrived for Minou
Joubert and her family to attend this historic wedding in Paris in August.
But what Minou does not know is that the Joubert family’s oldest enemy,
Vidal, will also be there. Nor that, within days of the marriage, on the eve
of the Feast Day of St Bartholomew, her family will be scattered to the four
winds and one of her beloved children will have disappeared without trace .
. .

One Day Jul 29 2022 'ONE DAY is destined to be a modern classic' - Daily
Mirror Twenty years, two people, ONE DAY. The multi-million copy bestseller
that captures the experiences of a generation. 'I can imagine you at forty,'
she said, a hint of malice in her voice. 'I can picture it right now.' He
smiled without opening his eyes. 'Go on then.' 15th July 1988. Emma and
Dexter meet for the first time on the night of their graduation. Tomorrow
they must go their separate ways. So where will they be on this one day next
year? And the year after that? And every year that follows? Now a major
motion picture starring Anne Hathaway and directed by Lone Scherfig.
And Away... Apr 25 2022 The number one bestseller and Sunday Times Humour
Book of the Year by national treasure Bob Mortimer. ‘The most lifeaffirming, joyful read of the year’ - Sunday Times ‘Winningly heartfelt’ –
The Guardian ‘A triumph’ – Daily Mail Bob Mortimer’s life was trundling
along happily until suddenly in 2015 he was diagnosed with a heart condition
that required immediate surgery and forced him to cancel an upcoming tour.
The episode unnerved him, but forced him to reflect on his life so far. This
is the framework for his hilarious and moving memoir, And Away… Although his
childhood in Middlesbrough was normal on the surface, it was tinged by the
loss of his dad, and his own various misadventures (now infamous from his
appearances on Would I Lie to You?), from burning down the family home to
starting a short-lived punk band called Dog Dirt. As an adult, he trained as
a solicitor and moved to London. Though he was doing pretty well (the South
London Press once crowned him ‘The Cockroach King’ after a successful
verdict), a chance encounter in a pub in the 1980s with a young comedian
going by the name Vic Reeves set his life on a different track. And now, six
years on, the heart condition that once threatened his career has instead
led to new success on BBC2’s Gone Fishing. Warm, profound, and irrepressibly
funny, And Away… is Bob’s full life story (with a few lies thrown in for
good measure.)
You Don't Know JS: Scope & Closures Apr 01 2020 No matter how much
experience you have with JavaScript, odds are you don’t fully understand the
language. This concise yet in-depth guide takes you inside scope and
closures, two core concepts you need to know to become a more efficient and
effective JavaScript programmer. You’ll learn how and why they work, and how
an understanding of closures can be a powerful part of your development
skillset. Like other books in the "You Don’t Know JS" series, Scope and
Closures dives into trickier parts of the language that many JavaScript
programmers simply avoid. Armed with this knowledge, you can achieve true
JavaScript mastery. Learn about scope, a set of rules to help JavaScript
engines locate variables in your code Go deeper into nested scope, a series
of containers for variables and functions Explore function- and block-based
scope, “hoisting”, and the patterns and benefits of scope-based hiding
Discover how to use closures for synchronous and asynchronous tasks,
including the creation of JavaScript libraries
Hide Feb 21 2022 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • A high-stakes hide-and-seek
competition turns deadly in this dark supernatural thriller from New York
Times bestselling author Kiersten White. “The suspenseful plot combines
elements of Thomas Tryon’s classic Harvest Home, Netflix’s Squid Game, and
the social commentary of Jordan Peele’s film oeuvre and mixes these with a
revelatory pacing reminiscent of Spielberg’s Jaws.”—Booklist The challenge:

Spend a week hiding in an abandoned amusement park and don’t get caught. The
prize: enough money to change everything. Even though everyone is desperate
to win—to seize a dream future or escape a haunting past—Mack is sure she
can beat her competitors. All she has to do is hide, and she’s an expert at
that. It’s the reason she’s alive and her family isn’t. But as the people
around her begin disappearing one by one, Mack realizes that this
competition is even more sinister than she imagined, and that together might
be the only way to survive. Fourteen competitors. Seven days. Everywhere to
hide but nowhere to run. Come out, come out, wherever you are.
Will Dec 22 2021 The Instant Sunday Times Bestseller The Instant #1 New
York Times Bestseller PRAISE FOR WILL 'The best memoir I ever read' Oprah
Winfrey 'If you read one book this year, make it this one' Jay Shetty
'Incredible' Idris Elba 'The book is awesome. So candid and
considered...fascinating' Chris Evans 'A triumph...really inspiring, so well
written, vulnerable and deep. I highly recommend it' Mindy Kaling 'It's
fantastic...very moving' Zoe Ball 'Incredibly honest...inspiring' Greg James
'A wild ride' New York Times 'Raw, comedic, inspirational' GQ One of the
most dynamic and globally recognized entertainment forces of our time opens
up fully about his life, in a brave and inspiring book that traces his
learning curve to a place where outer success, inner happiness, and human
connection are aligned. Along the way, Will tells the story in full of one
of the most amazing rides through the worlds of music and film that anyone
has ever had. Will Smith's transformation from a fearful child in a tense
West Philadelphia home to one of the biggest rap stars of his era and then
one of the biggest movie stars in Hollywood history, with a string of box
office successes that will likely never be broken, is an epic tale of inner
transformation and outer triumph, and Will tells it astonishingly well. But
it's only half the story. Will Smith thought, with good reason, that he had
won at life: not only was his own success unparalleled, his whole family was
at the pinnacle of the entertainment world. Only they didn't see it that
way: they felt more like star performers in his circus, a seven-days-a-week
job they hadn't signed up for. It turned out Will Smith's education wasn't
nearly over. This memoir is the product of a profound journey of selfknowledge, a reckoning with all that your will can get you and all that it
can leave behind. Written with the help of Mark Manson, author of the multimillion-copy bestseller The Subtle Art of Not Giving a F*ck, Will is the
story of how one exceptional man mastered his own emotions, written in a way
that can help everyone else do the same. Few of us will know the pressure of
performing on the world's biggest stages for the highest of stakes, but we
can all understand that the fuel that works for one stage of our journey
might have to be changed if we want to make it all the way home. The
combination of genuine wisdom of universal value and a life story that is
preposterously entertaining, even astonishing, puts Will the book, like its
author, in a category by itself. 'Bracingly honest, vivid and compelling ...
how an average talent became the biggest movie star in the world' The Times
'The Hollywood star's autobiography is full of indiscretions, drug-fuelled
escapades and terrible parenting. Who could ask for more?' Telegraph 'It's
not every day a Hollywood A-lister like Will Smith writes his life story and there are certainly some eye-popping revelations' Sun 'Candid ... digs
into the life events which fine-tuned Smith's weapons-grade charisma and

steely determination' Observer 'I absolutely loved it...no holds barred...I
felt as if Will Smith was talking to me. It's a testament to him and to his
family' Lorraine Kelly
The Whitby Murders Mar 13 2021 A murder with three witnesses. But one of
them doesn't believe what she saw... Halloween, Whitby. DCI Jim Oldroyd's
daughter Louise is in town with friends for a goth festival. But their visit
to an escape room ends in bloody murder when one of the group stabs his
girlfriend and flees the scene. It's a crime with three witnesses--but
Louise refuses to take what she saw at face value. Oldroyd and DS Carter are
called in to solve the case, assisted from the sidelines by Louise. But the
closer they investigate, the more complex the web of deceit appears. This is
no straightforward crime of passion. With a violent murderer on the loose,
it's only a matter of time before they strike again. And this time it's
personal. Oldroyd must expose the truth, protect his daughter and stop the
horror before it's too late.
Faking Forever Sep 26 2019 Shannon Wentworth's biological clock is ticking,
and she isn't going to let her single status keep her from having a baby.
When her wedding-photography business takes her to Mexico, she has every
intention of finding a willing baby daddy to help her out. Until the bride
goes AWOL, leaving Shannon to coddle the arrogant fiancé who has accused her
of sabotaging his wedding.
The Book of Two Ways Dec 30 2019 #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • From the
author of Small Great Things and A Spark of Light comes a “powerful” (The
Washington Post) novel about the choices that alter the course of our lives.
NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY MARIE CLAIRE Everything changes
in a single moment for Dawn Edelstein. She’s on a plane when the flight
attendant makes an announcement: Prepare for a crash landing. She braces
herself as thoughts flash through her mind. The shocking thing is, the
thoughts are not of her husband but of a man she last saw fifteen years ago:
Wyatt Armstrong. Dawn, miraculously, survives the crash, but so do all the
doubts that have suddenly been raised. She has led a good life. Back in
Boston, there is her husband, Brian, their beloved daughter, and her work as
a death doula, in which she helps ease the transition between life and death
for her clients. But somewhere in Egypt is Wyatt Armstrong, who works as an
archaeologist unearthing ancient burial sites, a career Dawn once studied
for but was forced to abandon when life suddenly intervened. And now, when
it seems that fate is offering her second chances, she is not as sure of the
choice she once made. After the crash landing, the airline ensures that the
survivors are seen by a doctor, then offers transportation to wherever they
want to go. The obvious destination is to fly home, but she could take
another path: return to the archaeological site she left years before,
reconnect with Wyatt and their unresolved history, and maybe even complete
her research on The Book of Two Ways—the first known map of the afterlife.
As the story unfolds, Dawn’s two possible futures unspool side by side, as
do the secrets and doubts long buried with them. Dawn must confront the
questions she’s never truly asked: What does a life well lived look like?
When we leave this earth, what do we leave behind? Do we make choices . . .
or do our choices make us? And who would you be if you hadn’t turned out to
be the person you are right now?
The Herd Mar 25 2022 STYLIST MAGAZINE'S 'FICTION BOOKS YOU CAN'T MISS IN

2022' COSMOPOLITAN'S 'BEST BOOKS OF 2022' WOMAN & HOME 'BEST BOOKS OF 2022'
'It is hard to imagine a more timely novel. A fascinating exploration of all
sides of a particularly knotty, politicized issue.' Jodi Picoult 'Compelling
and nuanced. A hugely impressive page-turner' Ashley Audrain 'Will have book
clubs across the country in hot debate! Brilliant.' Clare Mackintosh ****
Two best friends Elizabeth and Bryony are polar opposites but their
unexpected friendship has always worked. They're the best of friends, and
godmothers to each other's daughters - because they both trust that the
safety of their children is their top priority. One little secret Little do
they know that they differ radically over one very important issue. And when
Bryony, afraid of being judged, tells what is supposed to be a harmless
white lie before a child's birthday party, the consequences are more
catastrophic than either of them could ever have imagined. Every parent's
worst nightmare . . . **** 'Really beautifully written, compassionately told
and incredibly thought provoking. A truly immersive telling of both sides of
a story' Susan Lewis 'Insightful, compassionate and nuanced. The Herd is so
good.' Louise O'Neill 'A genuine rollercoaster that asks big moral questions
with beautifully drawn characters.' Sharon Horgan, co-creator of CATASTROPHE
Here's what early readers are saying about The Herd: 'A timely and dramatic
novel showing both sides of an ongoing debate. Loved this read!' ***** 'Such
a genuine tale with such high stakes emotion and sensitivity' ***** 'A
fantastic, thought-provoking and gripping book which would make a cracking
book club read' ***** 'A complex, layered, wholly character-driven look at a
complicated and controversial subject' *****
The Robot Planet Aug 25 2019 This is a sequel to "Fly to the New Planet"
and "Adventure to the New Planet". After FcF discovered the new planet LH
and adventured to it, he decided to send robots to construct Planet LH
before everything from Earth migrate there. FcF wanted robots instead of
human to deal with the dangerous jobs. He formed a company, SDW, with a
group of boys. They submitted the proposal to the government and got the
contract to build Planet LH. FcF really liked that way of formatting the
planet and thought that it would lead to success. FcF and team made that
come true! How could they make enough robots for planet construction? How
could they make the entire planet operated by only robots? I hope you enjoy
the book. -- FanFan Jiang, 2015
Songflight Oct 08 2020 To end an unjust war, a slayer's daughter must learn
the ways of the dragons and find the confidence to lead despite her speech
impediment.
Verity Mar 01 2020 #1 New York Times Bestseller USA Today Bestseller The
Globe and Mail Bestseller Publishers Weekly Bestseller Whose truth is the
lie? Stay up all night reading the sensational psychological thriller that
has readers obsessed, from the #1 New York Times bestselling author of It
Ends With Us. Lowen Ashleigh is a struggling writer on the brink of
financial ruin when she accepts the job offer of a lifetime. Jeremy
Crawford, husband of bestselling author Verity Crawford, has hired Lowen to
complete the remaining books in a successful series his injured wife is
unable to finish. Lowen arrives at the Crawford home, ready to sort through
years of Verity’s notes and outlines, hoping to find enough material to get
her started. What Lowen doesn’t expect to uncover in the chaotic office is
an unfinished autobiography Verity never intended for anyone to read. Page

after page of bone-chilling admissions, including Verity's recollection of
the night her family was forever altered. Lowen decides to keep the
manuscript hidden from Jeremy, knowing its contents could devastate the
already grieving father. But as Lowen’s feelings for Jeremy begin to
intensify, she recognizes all the ways she could benefit if he were to read
his wife’s words. After all, no matter how devoted Jeremy is to his injured
wife, a truth this horrifying would make it impossible for him to continue
loving her.
Half Sick of Shadows Nov 08 2020 "Laura Sebastian is the next Madeline
Miller. . . . a fierce, fresh, lyrical tale that will enthrall until the
last page."--Kate Quinn, New York Times bestselling author of The Huntress A
Popsugar Best Summer Read of 2021 A Bibliolifestyle Most Anticipated Summer
2021 Sci-fi and Fantasy Book "Magical, haunting, unique--I haven't been so
excited about an Arthur book since I read The Once and Future King
."--Tamora Pierce, #1 New York Times bestselling author The Lady of Shalott
reclaims her story in this bold feminist reimagining of the Arthurian myth
from the New York Times bestselling author of Ash Princess. Everyone knows
the legend. Of Arthur, destined to be a king. Of the beautiful Guinevere,
who will betray him with his most loyal knight, Lancelot. Of the bitter
sorceress, Morgana, who will turn against them all. But Elaine alone carries
the burden of knowing what is to come--for Elaine of Shalott is cursed to
see the future. On the mystical isle of Avalon, Elaine runs free and learns
of the ancient prophecies surrounding her and her friends--countless
possibilities, almost all of them tragic. When their future comes to claim
them, Elaine, Guinevere, Lancelot, and Morgana accompany Arthur to take his
throne in stifling Camelot, where magic is outlawed, the rules of society
chain them, and enemies are everywhere. Yet the most dangerous threats may
come from within their own circle. As visions are fulfilled and an
inevitable fate closes in, Elaine must decide how far she will go to change
destiny--and what she is willing to sacrifice along the way.
The Missing Sister Nov 20 2021 From the Sunday Times number one bestselling
author Lucinda Riley, The Missing Sister is the seventh instalment in the
multimillion selling epic series. They’ll search the world to find her. The
six D’Aplièse sisters have each been on their own incredible journey to
discover their heritage, but they still have one question left unanswered:
who and where is the seventh sister? They only have one clue – an image of a
star-shaped emerald ring. The search to find the missing sister will take
them across the globe; from New Zealand to Canada, England, France and
Ireland, uniting them all in their mission to at last complete their family.
In doing so, they will slowly unearth a story of love, strength and
sacrifice that began almost one hundred years ago, as other brave young
women risk everything to change the world around them. Praise for the Seven
Sisters series: 'The Seven Sisters series is heart-wrenching, uplifting and
utterly enthralling' - Lucy Foley 'Well researched and compelling ... on an
epic scale' - Sunday Express 'There’s something magical about these stories'
- Prima 'Addictive storytelling' - Woman & Home 'A masterclass in beautiful
writing' - The Sun
The Face Jul 17 2021 A revelatory short memoir from the author and Zen
Buddhist priest Ruth Ozeki about how her face has shaped and been shaped by
her life

Part of Your World Feb 09 2021 'Jimenez is a true talent' Emily Henry, New
York Times bestselling author of Beach Read The New York Times bestselling
author of Life's Too Short delivers a refreshingly modern fairy tale perfect
for fans of Casey McQuiston and Emily Henry. After a wild bet, Alexis
Montgomery has had her world turned upside down. The cause: Daniel Grant, a
ridiculously hot carpenter who's ten years younger than her and as casual as
they come - the complete opposite of sophisticated city-girl Alexis. And yet
their chemistry is undeniable. While her ultra-wealthy parents want her to
carry on the family legacy of world-renowned surgeons, Alexis doesn't need
glory or fame. She's fine with being a 'mere' ER doctor. And every minute
she spends with Daniel and the tight-knit town where he lives, she's
discovering just what's really important. Yet letting their relationship
become anything more than a short-term fling would mean turning her back on
her family and giving up the opportunity to help thousands of people.
Bringing Daniel into her world is impossible, and yet she can't just give up
the joy she's found with him either. With so many differences between them,
how can Alexis possibly choose between her world and his? *** Why readers
are falling in love with Abby Jimenez . . . 'Sweet and achingly romantic - a
truly wonderful love story' Beth O'Leary, author of The Flatshare 'Full of
fierce humour and fiercer heart' Casey McQuiston, New York Times bestselling
author of Red, White & Royal Blue 'Let's get one thing straight, Abby
Jimenez is hilarious' Goodreads reviewer 'I laughed, I teared up, and most
importantly, I didn't want to put it down' Goodreads reviewer
Self-Compassion Jul 25 2019 Kristin Neff PhD, is a professor in human
development whose 10 years' of research forms the basis of her timely and
highly readable book. Self Compassion offers a powerful solution for
combating the current malaise of depression, anxiety and self criticism that
comes with living in a pressured and competitive culture. Through tried and
tested exercises and audio downloads, readers learn the 3 core components
that will help replace negative and destructive measures of self worth and
success with a kinder and non judgemental approach in order to bring about
profound life change and deeper happiness. Self Compassion recognises that
we all have weaknesses and limitations, but in accepting this we can
discover new ways to achieve improved self confidence, contentment and reach
our highest potential. Simply, easily and compassionately. Kristin Neff's
expert and practical advice offers a completely new set of personal
development tools that will benefit everyone. 'A portable friend to all
readers ... who need to learn that the Golden Rule works only if it's
reversible: We must learn to treat ourselves as well as we wish to treat
others.' Gloria Steinem 'A beautiful book that helps us all see the way to
cure the world - one person at a time - starting with yourself. Read it and
start the journey.' Rosie O'Donnell
Later Jan 29 2020 SOMETIMES GROWING UP MEANS FACING YOUR DEMONS The son of
a struggling single mother, Jamie Conklin just wants an ordinary childhood.
But Jamie is no ordinary child. Born with an unnatural ability his mom urges
him to keep secret, Jamie can see what no one else can see and learn what no
one else can learn. But the cost of using this ability is higher than Jamie
can imagine – as he discovers when an NYPD detective draws him into the
pursuit of a killer who has threatened to strike from beyond the grave.
LATER is Stephen King at his finest, a terrifying and touching story of

innocence lost and the trials that test our sense of right and wrong. With
echoes of King’s classic novel It,LATER is a powerful, haunting,
unforgettable exploration of what it takes to stand up to evil in all the
faces it wears.
Happy-Go-Lucky Jan 11 2021 Back when restaurant menus were still printed on
paper, and wearing a mask-or not-was a decision made mostly on Halloween,
David Sedaris spent his time doing normal things. As Happy-Go-Lucky opens,
he is learning to shoot guns with his sister, visiting muddy flea markets in
Serbia, buying gummy worms to feed to ants, and telling his nonagenarian
father wheelchair jokes. But then the pandemic hits, and like so many
others, he's stuck in lockdown, unable to tour and read for audiences, the
part of his work he loves most. To cope, he walks for miles through a nearly
deserted city, smelling only his own breath. He vacuums his apartment twice
a day, fails to hoard anything, and contemplates how sex workers and
acupuncturists might be getting by during quarantine. As the world gradually
settles into a new reality, Sedaris too finds himself changed. His offer to
fix a stranger's teeth rebuffed, he straightens his own, and ventures into
the world with new confidence. Newly orphaned, he considers what it means,
in his seventh decade, no longer to be someone's son. And back on the road,
he discovers a battle-scarred America: people weary, storefronts empty or
festooned with Help Wanted signs, walls painted with graffiti reflecting the
contradictory messages of our time: Eat the Rich. Trump 2024. Black Lives
Matter. In Happy-Go-Lucky, David Sedaris once again captures what is most
unexpected, hilarious, and poignant about these recent upheavals, personal
and public, and expresses in precise language both the misanthropy and
desire for connection that drive us all. If we must live in interesting
times, there is no one better to chronicle them than the incomparable David
Sedaris. Praise for Calypso 'Sedaris is the premier observer of our world
and its weirdnesses' Adam Kay, author of This is Going to Hurt 'He's like an
American Alan Bennett' Guardian 'Unquestionably the king of comic writing .
. . Calypso is both funnier and more heartbreaking than pretty much anything
out there' Hadley Freeman, Guardian
If You Tell Aug 30 2022 An Amazon Charts, Wall Street Journal, and
Washington Post bestseller. #1 New York Times bestselling author Gregg
Olsen's shocking and empowering true-crime story of three sisters determined
to survive their mother's house of horrors. After more than a decade, when
sisters Nikki, Sami, and Tori Knotek hear the word mom, it claws like an
eagle's talons, triggering memories that have been their secret since
childhood. Until now. For years, behind the closed doors of their farmhouse
in Raymond, Washington, their sadistic mother, Shelly, subjected her girls
to unimaginable abuse, degradation, torture, and psychic terrors. Through it
all, Nikki, Sami, and Tori developed a defiant bond that made them far less
vulnerable than Shelly imagined. Even as others were drawn into their
mother's dark and perverse web, the sisters found the strength and courage
to escape an escalating nightmare that culminated in multiple murders.
Harrowing and heartrending, If You Tell is a survivor's story of absolute
evil--and the freedom and justice that Nikki, Sami, and Tori risked their
lives to fight for. Sisters forever, victims no more, they found a light in
the darkness that made them the resilient women they are today--loving,
loved, and moving on.

Hidden in Plain Sight Aug 06 2020 Filled with Jeffrey Archer’s trademark
twists and turns, Hidden in Plain Sight is the gripping next instalment in
the life of William Warwick. Newly promoted, Detective Sergeant William
Warwick has been reassigned to the drugs squad. His first case: to
investigate a notorious south London drug lord known as the Viper. But as
William and his team close the net around a criminal network unlike any they
have ever encountered, he is also faced with an old enemy, Miles Faulkner.
It will take all of William’s cunning to devise a means to bring both men to
justice, a trap neither will expect, one that is hidden in plain sight . . .
Hidden in Plain Sight follows on from Nothing Ventured and continues with
Turn a Blind Eye, but can be read as a standalone story.
I Have Something to Tell You Nov 28 2019 Don’t miss the captivating new
book from Sunday Times bestselling author Susan Lewis!
The Seven Husbands of Evelyn Hugo Aug 18 2021 The epic adventures Evelyn
creates over the course of a lifetime will leave every reader mesmerized.
This wildly addictive journey of a reclusive Hollywood starlet and her
tumultuous Tinseltown journey comes with unexpected twists and the most
satisfying of drama.
Songbirds May 27 2022 "From the prize-winning author of The Beekeeper of
Aleppo, a stunning novel about the disappearance of a Sri Lankan nanny and
how the most vulnerable people find their voices. "It began with a crunch of
leaves and earth. So early, so cold, the branches shone with ice. I'd
returned to collect the songbirds. They are worth more than their weight in
gold." Yiannis is a poacher, trapping the tiny protected songbirds that stop
in Cyprus as they migrate each year from Africa to Europe and selling them
on the black market. He dreams of finding a new way of life, and of marrying
Nisha, who works on the island as a nanny and maid--having left her native
Sri Lanka to try to earn enough to support her daughter, left behind and
raised by relatives. But Nisha has vanished; one evening, she steps out on a
mysterious errand and doesn't return. The police write off her disappearance
as just another runaway domestic worker, so her employer, Petra, undertakes
the investigation. Petra's unravelling of Nisha's last days in Cyprus lead
her to Nisha's friends--other maids in the neighborhood--and to the darker
side of a migrant's life, where impossible choices leave them vulnerable,
captive, and worse. Based on the real-life disappearance of domestic workers
in Cyprus, Christy Lefteri has crafted a poignant, deeply empathetic
narrative of the human stories behind the headlines. With infinite
tenderness and skill, Songbirds offers a triumphant story of the fight for
truth and justice, and of women reclaiming their lost voices"-After Jan 23 2022 "Book one of the After series--the Internet sensation
with millions of readers. Tessa didn't plan on meeting Hardin during her
freshman year of college. But now that she has, her life will never be the
same"-The Almanack Of Naval Ravikant Sep 06 2020 GETTING RICH IS NOT JUST ABOUT
LUCK; HAPPINESS IS NOT JUST A TRAIT WE ARE BORN WITH. These aspirations may
seem out of reach, but building wealth and being happy are skills we can
learn. So what are these skills, and how do we learn them? What are the
principles that should guide our efforts? What does progress really look
like? Naval Ravikant is an entrepreneur, philosopher, and investor who has
captivated the world with his principles for building wealth and creating

long-term happiness. The Almanack of Naval Ravikant is a collection of
Naval's wisdom and experience from the last ten years, shared as a curation
of his most insightful interviews and poignant reflections. This isn't a howto book, or a step-by-step gimmick. Instead, through Naval's own words, you
will learn how to walk your own unique path toward a happier, wealthier
life.
The Rust Programming Language (Covers Rust 2018) Jun 27 2022 The official
book on the Rust programming language, written by the Rust development team
at the Mozilla Foundation, fully updated for Rust 2018. The Rust Programming
Language is the official book on Rust: an open source systems programming
language that helps you write faster, more reliable software. Rust offers
control over low-level details (such as memory usage) in combination with
high-level ergonomics, eliminating the hassle traditionally associated with
low-level languages. The authors of The Rust Programming Language, members
of the Rust Core Team, share their knowledge and experience to show you how
to take full advantage of Rust's features--from installation to creating
robust and scalable programs. You'll begin with basics like creating
functions, choosing data types, and binding variables and then move on to
more advanced concepts, such as: Ownership and borrowing, lifetimes, and
traits Using Rust's memory safety guarantees to build fast, safe programs
Testing, error handling, and effective refactoring Generics, smart pointers,
multithreading, trait objects, and advanced pattern matching Using Cargo,
Rust's built-in package manager, to build, test, and document your code and
manage dependencies How best to use Rust's advanced compiler with compilerled programming techniques You'll find plenty of code examples throughout
the book, as well as three chapters dedicated to building complete projects
to test your learning: a number guessing game, a Rust implementation of a
command line tool, and a multithreaded server. New to this edition: An
extended section on Rust macros, an expanded chapter on modules, and
appendixes on Rust development tools and editions.
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